
LYON PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NURSERY INDUCTION MEETING

14th June 2023



WELCOME

• 78 place Nursery – 39 morning, 39 afternoon

• Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) – Nursery and Reception

• Key Stage 1 –Year 1 and Year 2

• Key Stage 2 –Years 3, 4, 5 and 6



NURSERY TEAM

Teacher Nursery Nurses

Miss Ramirez Mrs Mc Farlane Mrs Lekaj 



STARTING NURSERY

• Key person meetings - 7th, 8th and 11th September 

• Stay and Play session – 12th September 

• Children will start nursery in small groups from 13th September 

• First day arrival time 10:15am or 2:15pm

Session times 

Morning: 8:45am – 11:45am

Afternoon: 12:45pm – 3:45pm



OUR INTENT

Vision: Happy, Healthy and Active Learners   

At Lyon Park Primary School it is our intent to provide a welcoming and 

secure environment for your child to learn and grow by engaging in a 

challenging curriculum that provides our children with the knowledge and 

understanding they need to become active and independent learners. 

We work in partnership with parents and carers to ensure the best 

possible outcomes for all of our children. 



THE EYFS AREAS OF LEARNING AND 
DEVELOPMENT 

Prime Areas Specific Areas

Communication and language Literacy

Personal, social and emotional development Mathematics

Physical development Understanding the world

Expressive arts and design

There are seven areas of learning and development that shape educational 

programmes in early years settings.  All areas of learning and development are 

important and inter-connected. 



TEACHING AND LEARNING

• The curriculum covers the seven areas of learning and development with a strong focus 
on the prime areas

• Daily carpet sessions 

• Children learn from practical and play based experiences in meaningful contexts 

• A balance of adult led and child initiated activities



HEALTH

• Please inform your child’s key person and the school office of all 
medical needs including allergies. 

• All children who require an inhaler for asthma or an EpiPen for 
allergies must have these in school before they can start.

• If your child needs glasses to see, they must wear them to school 
every day. 

• Children are provided with a piece of fruit and carton of milk every 
day.

• Every child will need to bring a bottle of water.



UNIFORM

Children are expected to wear:

• A white polo shirt 

• Navy or black jogging bottoms 

• A school sweatshirt

• White or black socks 

• Black school shoes 

Each child must bring a spare set of clothes in a draw-string bag. These will be left 

at nursery. Please ensure all clothing and shoes are marked with your child’s name.



OUTDOOR CLOTHING

Children have access to outdoor learning in all weathers. Please ensure that your 

child wears a waterproof coat on wet days. Please help your child to learn how to 

put on their coat on independently.  

Children will also need a pair of wellington boots and spare set of socks to wear 

during wet weather.  These can be kept at school.



BOOK BAG

All children will need a school book bag to take books, letters and learning home. 

Please ensure any books lent to your child are returned in the same condition that 

they were given. Lost or damaged books will be charged. 



HOW TO HELP YOUR CHILD TO GET READY 
TO START NURSERY

• Sing and read to your child

• Talk to your child and encourage them to speak using sentences

• Make opportunities for your child to play with other children 

• Teach them to become more independent e.g. getting dressed and managing personal 

belongings and hygiene

• Play with your child

• Join us at our Summer Fayre on Thursday 13th July 3:30pm-5pm

• Teach your child how to use the toilet independently



PUPIL PREMIUM FUNDING



THINGS TO DO BEFORE YOUR CHILD STARTS 

• Return all admissions forms to the school office by Friday 30th June

• Attend the key person meeting and Stay and Play session in September

• Check your child’s start date and time

• Read all the information sent in the induction pack

• Visit our school website www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk

• Set up an email address if you don’t already have one 

• If you feel your child will require additional support when they start. 
Please contact Mrs Mistry our SENDCo or Ms Gallagher via the school 
office. 

http://www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk/


QUESTIONS 


